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Selwyn Awards seeks people’s vote for new prize  

Voting is now open for the new People’s Choice Award as part of this year’s Selwyn 
Awards. 

The Selwyn Awards are held every two years, and seek to recognise individuals and 
organisations for outstanding work or inspirational achievements. 

All nominees in all categories of the 2018 awards are eligible for the People's Choice 
Award which will be decided entirely by online public vote. 

Selwyn Mayor Sam Broughton says this is an opportunity for the community to get 
even more involved in the awards. 

"This is the first time in the history of the Selwyn Awards that this option has been 
included," he says. 

"I’m excited that the public has the opportunity to have their say on who they think is 
deserving in our community." 

The Selwyn Awards will be recognised at a Gala Dinner at the Lincoln Event Centre 
on Saturday 4 August 2018, where all nominees will be celebrated and the winners 
in each of the 10 categories, including People’s Choice, will be announced. 

Every person who votes goes into the draw to win two tickets to the Selwyn Awards 
2018 Gala Dinner. 

Voting closes on Saturday 28 July. 

Votes are limited to one per person (multiple votes by one person will be removed). 

See www.selwynawards.co.nz for more information and the online voting form. 

 


